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Townsend, Erle

From: Ron Moretti <ronmoretti65@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 5:45 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: : Comment on Chapter 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is a very bad idea. We are not California and tired of all the environmentalists dictating 

what we should or should not do. This shall be voted down and put it on the residence of 

Maine not you as the government. You work for us not them and I will refuse to but a ev as 

long as I live. I am tired of the government telling us what we should buy and it is none of your 

business to tell us. No wonder the government officials get rich but getting kick backs from the 

people. Stand up and say no. 

Ronald Moretti 


